Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Thanks for a great TFAC season!

From: Sal Trupiano

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 1:23 PM

To: Brian Goul < GoulB@troymi.gov Morgan F Thrasher

Cc: Ihab F Jumaah

Subject: Thanks for a great TFAC season!

Hello Morgan and Brian,

Thanks for a great season! I appreciate everything that Ihab and the staff did to provide a safe and pleasant atmosphere at the park.

Thank you very much for your stewardship of this city facility, it is very much appreciated.

Best Regards, Sal Trupiano (Troy resident since 2003)